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13th May 2021 
 
Deputy Violet-Anne Wynne, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 21699/21 – “To ask the Minister for Health the original budget allocation for primary care in 2020 in each 
CHO; the outturn for same in 2020; and the budget allocation for 2021, in tabular form. - Violet-Anne Wynne” 
 
Dear Deputy Wynne, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question (PQ 21699/21), which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 
 
Please see attached Appendix 1 which shows the 2020 budget allocation for Primary Care at November 2020 
together with the initial budget allocation for 2021. The data is provided to you by CHO area as requested and 
the figures should be read in the context of the explanatory notes underneath Appendix 1. The financial outturn 
figures for 2020 are not yet available until such time as the HSE financial statements are finalised and approved 
by the board of the HSE. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Maeve Raeside 
General Manager Primary Care 
National Community Operations 
 

 

file://///pndcfprdfs001.healthirl.net/NPCDO$/Admin/Admin/Community.primarycare@hse.ie

